
Mrs Judith Tuck
2205/127 Kent Street
Millers Point NSW 2000

19th May 2021

Director Social and Infrastructure Assessments

Planning and Assessment

NSW Department of Planning, Industry and Environment

Locked Bag 5022
Parramatta NSW 2124

Significant Development Modification: Fort Street Public School

Application No. SSD-10340-Mod-l

I am writing in regard to the redevelopment of Fort Street Public School in

Millers Point which I totally supported. I am very disappointed there is now an

increase in height and bulk on the site which I feel is totally unnecessary.

Hoping you see fit to go back to the original design.

Yours faithfully

Judith Tuck
jtuck310@hotmail.com


